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0FFICE OF SECRETARY
Kenneth G. Pierce DOCKETING & SERVICE
21013 South Sarver Drive BRANCH
Shorewood, Illinois 60436 i

In the Matter of i

KENNETH G. PIERCE
(License No. OP-30277-02)

Docket No. 55-30662; IA-94-007; ASLBP No. 94-694-05-EA
:

Dear Mr. Pierce:

By means of this letter, I am forwarding to you the

transcribed interviews of Messrs. Tang Wee, Morotto, Piccard, and

yourself recorded during the enforcement conference held by

Region III personnel on November 17, 1993. :

Sincerely,

.

Colleen P. Woodhead
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated
,

cc w/o encl: Service List
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